

Denton C.P. School Weekly Newsletter www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk







18th November 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

School Photos for individuals and siblings

Individual photographs for all pupils and photographs for pupils with siblings will take place on Thursday 24th November during the school day. If your child has a sibling that does not yet attend school, but you would like a photograph of them with their older brother or sister, please arrive at the School Office at 8.30am. All other photographs will be taken during normal school hours. Don't forget your hair brush!

Sports Results

Our Year 5/6 football team put in another fine performance against Harbour this week, winning 7-1. Congratulations to the team – you can read all about it on the school website.

Parent Forum: Monday 21st November, 2.30pm

Come along and have your say! The Parent Forum is a new drop-in group that meets once a term. It gives parents the opportunity to voice questions, concerns and suggestions for the school. Please let the School Office know if you're interested in attending.

School Disco

This term's disco will take place next Tuesday 22nd November and there is still time to get a ticket! Forms are available from the School Office and tickets will be handed out next week. The Key Stage One disco is 3.30-4.30pm and the Key Stage Two disco is 4.45-6.15pm. I have got my ear plugs at the ready.

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher